
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Wan Tak-wing 
Acting General Manager – Assessment Development 

Reference: DSE/PO 45 

9 August 2013 

To: Principals of HKDSE Participating Schools 

Dear Principal, 

School Survey on the Assessment Frameworks and Examination Papers of the 2013 
HKDSE Examination 

With the completion of the 2013 HKDSE Examination, we would like to invite panel 
heads from participating schools to complete an online survey from 15 August to 10 
September 2013 to indicate their schools’ views on the 2013 HKDSE assessment 
framework and the examination papers of individual subjects (including the 
School-based Assessment (SBA) component, if applicable). Your school’s views will 
provide us with valuable input in further improving the public assessment 
arrangements of the HKDSE Examination. 

School principals are requested to bring this to the attention of their panel heads and 
encourage them to complete the survey on time. Panel heads may get access to the 
questionnaire through the following link: 
http://esurvey.hkeaa.edu.hk/2013DSEexam/ 
Please note that both the username and password for panel heads to login the survey 
are their school’s 5-digit HKDSE School Code. 

Since the survey is conducted on a school basis, please request your panel heads to 
consult their panel members and provide a consolidated reply for the panel. 

Should you have any questions about this survey, please contact Ms Maria Fung at 
3628 8070. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

http://esurvey.hkeaa.edu.hk/2013DSEexam

